
 

 

[Riga (Churchville), Monroe Co. NY] 
 

 
Churchville, N.Y. 

 
We are gratified to learn that a good degree of interest had been awakened in 

the Universalist Church in Churchville, under the ministrations of Br. W. B. Cook.  

A church was organized a week ago last Sunday.  A number of the members were 
baptized, and there is a cheering prospect of an increase of members in the future.  
This is encouraging to the friends of the cause in that place.  May the good work 

go on, until converts to the truth shall crowd the courts of the Lord, and may 
other Societies take courage by the example, and renew their zeal in the great 

warfare against error. 
 
 

Christian Ambassador, Auburn NY, Sat. 17 Jan 1857 
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